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Carrington Coleman Elects New Partners For 2021

January 07, 2021

Carrington Coleman is pleased to announce Joshua Kipp, Michael Lin and Debrán O’Neil have been elected 
partners in the firm effective January 1, 2021. “Their hard work and dedication to the firm and our clients are 
second to none, and we are thrilled to have them join the partnership,” said Monica Latin, Carrington Coleman’s 
Managing Partner.

Joshua Kipp and Debrán O’Neil are both in the Litigation Practice Group. Joshua’s practice includes real estate 
litigation and securities and director and officer litigation. Debrán’s practice focuses on healthcare and commercial 
litigation.

Michael Lin’s practice centers around transactional matters, including real estate and oil and gas transactions, 
corporate transactions, and financing and loans.
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